

NR_key_name: 8878F1E270F658E4852564FB004E8B7B
SendTo: CN=David Marwell/O=ARRB @ ARRB
CopyTo: CN=Jeremy Gunn/O=ARRB @ ARRB;CN=Tracy Shycoff/O=ARRB @ ARRB
DisplayBlindCopyTo:
BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB
From: CN=Douglas Horne/O=ARRB
DisplayFromDomain:
DisplayDate: 08/22/1997
DisplayDate_Time: 10:20:33 AM
ComposedDate: 08/22/1997
ComposedDate_Time: 10:17:55 AM
Subject: Fred Reeves Travel to Washington
I think ARRB should make a "go" or "no go" decision on Fred Reeves' Travel on Monday, so Tracy has time to work on it and we have time to get the materials to him, as has already been promised by me. I believe the issue of whether or not we can persuade him to send us documents ahead of time is a separate issue and should not hold up arranging his travel. Thanks.
Body:
recstat: Record
DeliveryPriority: N
DeliveryReport: B
ReturnReceipt:
Categories: